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At Albrighton Primary School and Nursery, we believe that wearing school uniform instils a sense of 

identity and pride.  It also demonstrates to visitors to school that we have an ethos of high 

expectations and standards. 

 

School Uniform 

Boy’s Uniform: 

Grey trousers or shorts; pale blue shirt (short or long sleeved); navy blue sweatshirt or jumper, black 

shoes; grey, black, navy or white socks. 

 

Girl’s Uniform: 

Grey skirt, pinafore, trousers or shorts; pale blue blouse (short or long sleeved); navy blue sweatshirt 

or cardigan; black, navy or white socks or tights, black or navy shoes; blue gingham dress for 

Summer; white socks or navy socks; black, navy or white plain, low heeled sandals.  

 

Pale blue polo shirts and navy sweatshirts or cardigans – all with the school logo, can be purchased 

from the school office. 

 

Please note fashion shoes or boots are not permitted.  Boots are not part of school uniform, 

however, it is quite acceptable for your child to wear boots or wellies to school in inclement weather 

and then change into their school shoes when they arrive at school.  Children will then be able to 

put their boots back on at the end of the school day to walk home. 

 

Trainers are only permitted for outdoor PE. 

 

 

PE Kit 

Outdoors 

Navy blue joggers (can be shorts in warm weather) plain white t-shirt, navy blue sweatshirt (can be 

school uniform one) and black/navy/grey/white trainers (these should be as plain as possible). 

 

Indoors 

Navy blue shorts, plain white t-shirt, black plimsolls and a pump bag (ones with school logo are 

available for purchase). 

 

 

Additional Information 

Can we please remind you to make sure that all school uniform and PE kit is labelled with your child’s 

name.  This helps to prevent clothes getting lost and children upset.  

 

Jewellery: 

The only permitted jewellery is a wrist watch and a small, plain, metal stud earring which must be 

removed for PE and swimming days. 
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Hair: 

Only navy blue or white hair bands/ribbons/clips please.  Any adornments on clips or hair bands 

should be no more than 5cm wide in diameter.  Extreme hair styles or unnatural hair colours are not 

deemed to represent the school ethos and are therefore not permitted.  Cuts under Grade 2 are not 

allowed.  This includes cut patterns or designs in the hair.  

 

Nail Varnish: 

Nail varnish is not considered appropriate for pupils in school. 

 

 

We hope we can count on your support in ensuring that your child attends school each day wearing 

the correct school uniform.  Children who don’t, will be reminded verbally. If this is not heeded they 

will be given a reminder slip to bring home.  Children who wear inappropriate jewellery will be asked 

to remove it.  If there is a genuine reason for a temporary lapse of the correct uniform then it is 

important you inform the class teacher or the school office. 
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       Chair of Governors Date:      

 

 

 


